

08 December 2011

Mr. Steve Kenzie
Secretariat for the UK Network of the UN Global Compact
c/o International Business Leaders Forum
15-16 Cornwall Terrace
Regents Park
London NW1 4QP United Kingdom

Dear Mr. Kenzie

Lonmin Platinum
34 Melrose Boulevard
1st Floor
Building 13
Melrose Arch
Melrose North
2196
Republic of South Africa
PO Box 98811
Sloane Park 2152
Gauteng
Republic of South Africa

Dr. Mel Mentz T: +27 (0) 14 571 4561 F: +27 (0) 86 634 7113

Email: mel.mentz@lonmin.com

www.lonmin.com

## COMMUNICATION ON PROGRESS: UNGC

On an annual basis Lonmin submit its Sustainable Development Report to the UNGC that represents the Company's Communication on Progress. The Sustainable Development Report provides an overview of the sustainable development performance over the past financial year, which stretches from 01 October to 30 September.

The report is published on the Lonmin website in December. The Communication on Progress will be submitted to the UNGC website before 31 December.

Regards,

Dr Mel Mentz

Executive Manager: Sustainability

Lonmin